
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the 120th edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews. 

This weekly communication serves to keep clubs and organisations up to date on current events, 

handy tips to improve competition and safety, as well as any changes that may be taking place 

within the sport. 

Please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this information for your organisation that 

you pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. You are also 

encouraged to distribute this newsletter to your members. Feel free to get in touch if you have any 

questions or require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

OFFICIALS TRAINING PLATFORM – ONLINE HELP AVAILABLE 

Over 200 Stewards and Scrutineers have now 

completed the Speedway Australia officials 

training course, which is a self-paced online 

program that has a mix of speedway-related 

training and government-approved general 

sporting modules.  

As we continue to refine the system, we’ve 

developed a larger knowledge bank of 

information to assist officials with getting 

started on the online platform, and if they 

need help along the way, It can be accessed 

here:- 

https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/training 

Some aspects of the training (particularly the 

Australian Institute of Sport modules) are 

proving a little challenging to navigate 

around for some people, hence the need for 

more guidance. We mentioned a few weeks 

ago that Ross Kirby is available to assist with 

enquiries during WA business hours, and that 

offer still stands. 

We currently have three streams of learning 

(for people who are Stewards, Scrutineers or 

both), but are contemplating merging these 

into one overall platform so that all officials have a basic understanding of both roles. We are happy 

to take feedback from divisional groups on this, before we make a decision.  

A reminder too that this is the only training course approved for Speedway Australia officials, and it 

has been endorsed by all national speedway bodies such as Speedway Sedans Australia, the SCCA 

and SKAA Karts.  

Programs run by other groups are not recognised by us or our divisional body partners, so no matter 

what they may tell you there is no requirement to obtain other qualifications to gain or keep your 

accreditation.  

 

 

https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/training


 

 COVID-19 RESOURCE CENTRE NOW ONLINE 

We have a comprehensive COVID-19 

resource centre available for venue 

operators to find the latest information from 

both Speedway Australia and government 

agencies.  

State and federal information can be 

accessed, along with our national Return to 

Racing documentation and even the 

signage that governments are 

recommending be printed and displayed at 

tracks.  

https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/COVID-

19 

And for any specific COVID-19 advice, 

contact either Liz Weaver or Ross Kirby using 

the details at the back of this update.  

 

STAKEHOLDER SURVEY – HOURS PER WEEK ON SPEEDWAY 

ACTIVITIES 

One of the questions we asked in our recent survey attempted to ascertain how 

many hours per week respondents spend on speedway activities. 

This is a question that seeks to determine the level of engagement in the sport 

by its stakeholders. And while at first glance the wagon wheel is fairly evenly 

spread, when collated, the information shows that over 60% of respondents 

spend more than two hours a day on speedway, and 40% spend three hours or 

more. Over a quarter spend 4-5 hours per day on the sport during the season.  

That makes speedway an all-consuming passion for a huge portion of our 

stakeholders! 
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https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/COVID-19
https://www.speedwayaustralia.org/COVID-19
https://www.dlgsc.wa.gov.au/sport-and-recreation
https://www.hpw.qld.gov.au/news-publications/news?topic=covid19-sport-recreation
https://coronavirus.nt.gov.au/community-advice/sports-and-recreation
https://sport.nsw.gov.au/novel-coronavirus-covid-19
https://sport.vic.gov.au/
https://www.orsr.sa.gov.au/ors_news/_recache?a=28462
https://coronavirus.tas.gov.au/families-community/roadmap-to-recovery


 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   

 

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. These now 

include mobile numbers for all staff, so you can contact them directly whether or not the office is 

open.  
 

Office  General Enquiries   08 8139 0777   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell General Manager   0424 923 494  tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley Youth Development Officer  0457 184 080  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver Track & Safety Dev. Officer  0487 002 287  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook Sport Development Officer  0429 333 528  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Ross Kirby Sport Development Officer  0436 375 938  ross@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox Licensing & Operations Admin. 0499 484 738  kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce Accounts   0407 244 772  accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator  0474 291 542  angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

 

A quick reminder, if you are the contact receiving this eNews on behalf of your organisation, please 

ensure you pass the information on to the rest of your committee as to keep them in the loop. Clubs 

are also encouraged to distribute this newsletter to their members.  

Don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or require a copy of one of the previous 

editions of Speed eNews. 

 

  



 

 


